HELLER, HELLER & McCOY

Attorneys at Law
736 Norwich-New London Turnpike
Uncasville, Connecticut 06382

Sidney F. Heller (1903-1986)
Harry B. Heller (hheller@hellermccoy.com)
William E. McCoy (bmccoy@hellermccoy.com)

Telephone: (860) 848-1248
Mary Gagne O'Donal (mgodonal@hellermccoy.com) Facsimile: (860) 848-4003
Andrew J. McCoy (amccoy@hellermccoy.com)

March 21, 2022

Town of Montville

Planning and Zoning Commission

Attention: Ms. Elizabeth Burdick, Director of Planning
310 Norwich-New London Turnpike

Uncasville, CT 06382

RE: Village Apartments, LLC — 232 Norwich-New London Turnpike, 15 Jerome
Avenue and 82 Jerome Road, Montville, Connecticut
Dear Liz:

Request is hereby that the Town of Montville Planning and Zoning Commission table the
above referenced application for site plan approval currently pending before it at its regular
meeting of March 22, 2022. This request is made in order to allow sufficient time for the project
consulting engineer and the Town of Montville review engineer to resolve pending engineering
issues with respect to the development of the project.

This extension will exceed the statutory time period within which the Montville Planning
and Zoning Commission is required to render a decision on the site plan application. The applicant
therefore hereby grants to the Montville Planning and Zoning Commission a thirty (30) day
extension of the statutory time period within which a decision must be rendered thereby extending
the terminal date to April 30, 2022.

Should you have any questions or need anything further, please feel free to call me.

Very truly yours,
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